OBUASI WASH PROJECT IN GHANA (SUMMARY)

It is with great pleasure that we come to announce that the Rotary Club of Myrtle Beach, South Carolina, is
starting a new water and sanitation project in Ghana (Global Grant #22-38088) in the communities of
Obuasi and Kumasi. This Ghana clean water project will result in the addition of 50 new boreholes, 217
microflush household toilets and 267 micro-credit loans. It has a total cost of $200,000 and will impact
more than 41,000 lives.

To implement this impressive project, three Rotary Clubs are joining forces:

1. The Rotary Club of Obuasi (Host Club) represented by Mrs. Elizabeth Hamenoo;

2. The Rotary Club of Myrtle Beach represented by Walter Hughes (the Project Leader) along with District
Governor Bob Gross of District 7770 who will be promoting the fundraising effort and finally,

3. The Rotary Club of Montréal (Canada) represented by Jean Gagnon will be making an impressive effort
toward fundraising.

The grant will be submitted in September to TRF and fundraising will occur from September 2022 to
February 2023. Helping with this effort is the following district (D7720) and many clubs in the following
states (South Carolina, Texas, Virginia, Georgia, Florida, etc.) across the US and Canada. All communities
involved will provide local leadership and labor and each one of them will raise over $800 toward their
borehole. Walter Hughes of the Myrtle Beach RC has been serving Rotary for 16 years impacting over
850,000 lives. He can be reached at 540-493-4715 or via email at walterkhughes@gmail.com.

Help transform people’s lives in Ghana with our project!
We greatly need your support to complete the funding!

This community has the gift of clean water from Obuasi Water Grant #20-11510 in Ghana.
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